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1 Aug 2011
Dear Householder,

Your household has been selected to participate in the Programme for the International Assessment of Adult Competencies (PIAAC), which is being conducted throughout Ireland by the Central Statistics Office (CSO). Enclosed you will find a brochure with additional details about this important study.
This survey has been designed to find out what activities adults do in their daily lives, such as reading, finding information, using computers and technology and to learn about their education and work experience. This information will help get a clear picture of the challenges we face as a country to develop a more skilled work force in the 21st century. Thousands of adults will be asked to participate. Since interviewing every adult in Ireland would be very expensive and difficult, we use scientific statistical methods to randomly select individual adults to represent others like them.

One of our field representatives will visit your home to invite one member of your household to participate in the survey. She or he will show you Central Statistics Office photo identification. The person selected to complete the interview will receive a voucher worth €30 afterwards.  

All information provided will be kept in strict confidence as required by law. Answers will be put together with answers from other participants to make totals and averages, in which no person or family can be identified. While participation in our study is voluntary, it is important that selected adults take part so adults like you throughout the country will be represented.

If you have questions, our field interviewer will be glad to answer them. You may also call the PIAAC Lo Call number, 1890 252293.
I would appreciate if you could make other adults in your household aware of this letter and show them our brochure. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. Your participation is very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Mary Malone
HEO, PIAAC

Programme for the International Assessment of Adult Competencies
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